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                                                  Dear Parents, families and friends of All Saints, 

                                                Thank you to those of you who were able to join us for our Welcome Mass. It was a lovely 
                                              celebration. The children have had a calm transition over the last two weeks and all 
                                            classes are excited for the year ahead.

                                       

Open Night
In Week 5, Wednesday 1 March we will be holding an Open Night. Classrooms will be open, and teachers will be present
to share with you information about the classrooms. There will be no formal presentation. We invite you to come and look
into any room from 5:30 – 6:30pm. All families are welcome.

Student Leadership Presentation and Year 6 Jackets
The Year 6 children who hold leadership positions as well as the newly appointed children’s representatives from each
class will receive their badges on Friday 3 March at 9am. On this date we will also present our Year 6 children with their
jackets. All parents and carers are welcome to join us. 

Annual General Meeting
In addition to the above information, our AGM Report will be distributed to families soon reporting on the 2022 school
year. Yesterday we sent out a letter regarding School Board Nominations. Being part of the School Board is a rewarding
way to represent the school community. Thank you to those of you who have already nominated. Nominations close
Wednesday 15 February.

Supervision
This week’s important procedure I wish to remind families about is in relation to supervision of the children in the morning
and afternoon. Supervision for the children begins from 8:30am. After school, the gates are opened at 3:00pm. A teacher
will be on duty with the children until 3:30pm.

Thank you to all families for their continual support.

With every best wish,

Megan Lovering
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Beginning of year Mass

On Wednesday we were lucky enough to be joined by our community for the
first time in 3 years to celebrate our beginning of year school Mass. It was
wonderful to have parents, grandparents, friends, little brothers and sisters
join us in welcoming our new children and staff. We listened to Matthew’s
Gospel, reminding us to shine our light and share the love of Jesus with
others. During the Mass the children shared ways they could show some of
our values of kindness and compassion. The children in Year 2 extended
this by inviting Father Josy to their classrooms, where they shared pre-
loved and new books, toys and teddies to be distributed to children in our
community. A true sign of kindness and compassion.

ARCH D
Our Year 6 children are being supported by the Catholic Office for Youth
and Young adults to produce podcasts. The podcasts once completed will
be aired on Arch D radio, Life FM and also available through Spotify and
Apple.
The children will have the opportunities to be involved in every facet of the
production of a professional FM radio show and podcast. I will keep you
informed on some of the topics the children will be talking about and the
release dates of the podcasts.

Sacramental Program
The Sacramental Program begins Term 2, June 7 with a parent meeting at
St Luke’s. If you are interested in your child receiving the Sacraments of
Reconciliation, First Communion and Confirmation, please contact me
scrowe@allsaints.catholic.edu.au 
If you wish for your child to be baptised please contact me.
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Hello families,

The term is underway and hopefully your child/ren have settled in well. 
I would like to alert you to an opportunity to complete the excellent, free,
Triple P – Positive Parenting Program®  supported and funded by the
Australian Government. 

The Triple P – Positive Parenting Program was developed here in Australia
and is now the world’s most widely researched parenting program with
hundreds of clinical trials and real-world studies to back it up. Triple P is a
toolbox of strategies, skills, and knowledge. It can help you create a closer
bond with your child as you support their learning, development,  life skills
and emotional wellbeing. Triple P can work for you too — and it is online!

It will help you stay calm under pressure. Strengthen your relationship, fix
issues before they become real problems, and positively influence your
child’s skills and development. The program has eight modules and covers
the following topics you can do in your own time:

Module 1:       What is positive parenting
Module 2;       Encouraging behaviour you like
Module 3:       Teaching new skills
Module 4:       Managing misbehaviour
Module 5:       Dealing with disobedience
Module ^:       Planning ahead to prevent problems
Module 7:       Making shopping fun
Module 8:       Raising confident kids

Check it out now and enrol online at www.triple-parenting.net.au

Take care,

Cynthia Geldenhuys
Wellbeing/Counsellor
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CYNTHIA GELDENHUYS

I want to do a FREE course

http://www.triple-parenting.net.au/
https://www.triplep-parenting.net.au/au/triple-p/


In 6Sumner we have had a busy start to
the term. One of the tasks we did was
complete the VIA Character Strengths
survey. This showed us our strengths
and how we can use them to work
together throughout the year.

              www.viacharacter.org

As an introduction to Art we drew a self-
portrait. After sketching our portrait the
children had a choice of the medium to
colour and add a background to
complete our work.

We also, as a part of health and
science, looked at the brain. During this
time we explored all the different parts
and what they do and how they help us
function. We also worked in groups to
dissect a brain and see if we could find
all the different parts.
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E v e r y ch i l d  i s  an a r t i s t   Pa b l o  P i ca s s o

http://www.viacharacter.org/


CALENDAR
TERM 1 Start: 8:45amFinish: 3:05pm

School Hours

9am

9:15am @ SEM













Consent forms must be returned to the Front Office by Tuesday 25th February



Runny noses, coughs, and sneezes
are common this time of year.  By
sending your child to school they
are passing these on to others in

their class and our teachers.
Please keep our community safe

and keep your child/ren home when
they are unwell.

IF YOU HAVE ANY
SYMPTOMS, PLEASE

STAY HOME

COVID-19
If your child tests positive to
COVID-19, please inform the

school so that we may report our
current cases and keep our records

up to date.



You can do this via email:
info@allsaints.catholic.edu.au or
directly to your class teacher on

their email
OR

SMS: 0418 117 541
OR

Calling the Front Office on
8327 0020

LOST PROPERTY!LOST PROPERTY!
Please make sure all your child's uniform is

labelled clearly. Any lost items can be found in the
Front Office.

0414 1 17  541


